
 

 
"Paradise Irrigation District (PID) is dedicated to the business of producing and 
delivering a safe, dependable supply of quality water in an efficient, cost effective 
manner with service that meets or exceeds the expectation of our customers." 

 
Please consider how this agenda item relates to our mission. 

 

                 

 

  
 
TO:  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Neil Essila, Assistant Engineer  
  
DATE:  July 11, 2018 
 
RE:  Baines Future Pipeline Agreement 
 

 

Grant and Kasey Baines have applied for water service to the property at 5208 

Harmony Lane, APN 055-060-032.  This property is not contiguous to a District water 

main.  Paradise Irrigation District Policy and Procedures Manual section 6.6.1 states 

that applications for service for non-contiguous properties are subject to additional staff 

review and conditions.   

 

In this case, the subject property adjoins other properties in the area that have potential 

for further development.  When this area is developed a water main extension will likely 

be required.  At this time, staff recommends that a temporary variance from the District's 

main line extension policy be offered to the Baines since their application for service is 

the only one being made currently.  The attached Future Pipeline Agreement was 

created to secure the payment of a pro-rata share of the cost of the future main line 

extension from this property when the pipeline extension is constructed at some later 

date. 

 

 

The following action is requested:  

 

"Approve the Baines Future Pipeline Agreement and authorize Kevin Phillips to execute 

the document." 




























